From: Hapeman, Car GAMING

To: "Michelle Hadden"; Hartman-DeCenzo, Brigette (OASAS)
Cc: jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org; Maione, Brad (GAMING)
Subject: RE: PGAM Release

Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 2:25:00 PM
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Thank you. What a great idea. Kudos to you all. We are working on an RPP release. | hope to have
to you for quotes tomorrow. We have approved quotes from Keith Whyte and Rob. We plan to send
the RPP version out on March 1.

From: Michelle Hadden <mhadden@nyproblemgambling.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 1:24 PM

To: Hapeman, Carolyn (GAMING) <Carolyn.Hapeman@gaming.ny.gov>; Hartman-DeCenzo, Brigette
(OASAS) <Brigette.Hartman-DeCenzo@oasas.ny.gov>

Cc: jmaney@nyproblemgambling.org

Subject: PGAM Release

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from

unknown senders or unexpected emails.

Hello!

Looking forward to our planning meeting on Friday.

Thank you,
Michelle Hadden, MSW
Assistant Executive Director, Program
New York Council on Problem Gambling
0:518-867-4084

2022 NYCPG Virtual

Conference
March 9 -10, 2022

people, purpose & passion

THE PATHWAY TO SUCCESS

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this email, all related responses and any files and/or
attachments transmitted with it are CONFIDENTIAL and are intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This email may contain legally privileged
information and may not be disclosed or forwarded to anyone else without authorization from
the originator of this email. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete all copies from your system.








